
UNIVERSITY OF GUAM 
School of Engineering

•	 Cost: $7.9 million 

•	 Estimated completion date:  
April 2025

•	 16,000 square feet of floor space 
over two stories.

•	 Designed by RIM Architects, 
design build contractor awarded 
to Future World Construction, 
with funding from USDA, Office 
of the Governor, and other 
sources through the UOG 
Endowment Foundation.

•	 The building features specialized 
laboratories, classrooms, 
meeting spaces, and faculty 
offices outfitted with a wide array 
of cutting-edge engineering 
equipment to meet academic 
and research requirements.

•	 This is the third construction 
project to break ground at 
UOG in recent weeks (Nursing 
Annex and WERI Building).
All three buildings focus on 
the development of the local 
workforce and STEM fields. 

The School of Engineering started as a Pre-Engineering 
Program, which was established in 1989 to help fill the 
chronic need for local engineers for Guam and the other 
islands in the Western Pacific. 

In September 2016, the UOG Board of Regents formally 
established the new School of Engineering, and in February 
2019, the Board approved a four-year Bachelor of Science 
in Civil Engineering for the School of Engineering. 

In September 2024, UOG’s Bachelor of Science in Civil 
Engineering degree program earned ABET accreditation 
for a six year term. 

•	 32 Civil Engineering Graduates since 2021

•	 225 students in the program in AY23-24

•	 Partners in workforce development and career 
pathways for UOG Engineering students and 
graduates: 

•	 Naval Facilities Engineering Systems Command 
(NAVFAC) Marianas

•	 University of Hawai’i at Mānoa and  
Pearl Harbor Naval Shipyard

•	 Cabras Marine Corporation
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